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Dear Sir/Madam,

Planning Act 2008 (as amended) – Section 55
Application by Norfolk County Council for an Order Granting Development Consent for the
Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing
Adequacy of consultation request

As a neighbouring authority, Lincolnshire County Council has been consulted by Norfolk County
Council at various stages of the development of the Great Yarmouth Third River Crossing. The
proposed scheme lies some 70 mile from the Lincolnshire-Norfolk border and as such, the
impacts on this authority are negligible.

I can confirm that this authority is satisfied with the opportunities it has been given to comment
on the proposed scheme during its development.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need anything further.

Kind regards
Ian

Ian Kitchen
Transport Policy Manager
Places Directorate

2nd Floor, Lancaster House, 36 Orchard Street, Lincoln LN1 1XX

Tel :  01522  553058
Mob :  
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